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It is very clear to me that the open 'green' to the front of Feniscliffe Bank is the area of
predominant concern to local residents. Therefore, if a solution can be found, that addresses

the concerns that have been raised, I believe that this would very much allay the fears that
have been expressed. I would also expect that when serious discussions begin regarding
detailed plans, with the developer, I would expect the residents to be consulted in a
meaningful way.

I very much share my constituent's concerns about this planning application and should be

grateful if the contents of this letter could be made aware to the Planning and Highways
Committee and I have sent a copy to Councillor Dave Smith, Chair of the Committee.

With all good wishes

Yours sincerely
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KATE HOLLERN MP


